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8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant, WI 53177 in academics to our children 
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EAGLE BANNER 
 

 

  

February 7, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Wed. February 7 
-All-School Chapel 
-Turkey Bacon Wrap 
-March Lunch Forms go home 
-Lego Club, Grades 4 – 8 

- A & B Boys 
Practice, 4 – 5 P.M 

Thurs. February 8 
-Chicken Noodle Soup 

 
Fri. February 9 
-Pizza 
-School Colors Day 

   -Team & Group Photo Day 
   -B-Girls Basketball Practice  
    4-5:30 P.M. 
 

Mon. February 12 
-Grilled Cheese 
-MAP Testing Begins 
-Open Zoom School Board  
Meeting @ 6 P.M. (link to follow) 

- B-Boys Basketball  
Practice, 4 – 6 P.M. 

Tues. February 13 
-Hot dog Tuesday 

   -B-Girls Basketball Practice  
    4-5:30 P.M. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD…. 

NO SCHOOL  
 

Friday, February 16, 2024 
Professional Development Day 

(Faculty) 
 

Monday, February 19, 2024 
Winter Break 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT 

We have several new families that have applied to receive a voucher at the school 
next year and have submitted the necessary paperwork to do so. Current families 
MUST complete the necessary reenrollment process through the school (FACTS Family 
Portal) AND apply through DPI (www.dpi.wi.gov/choice), if you are receiving a 
voucher. Please be sure to do so before February 20, 2024! 

CANDYGRAMS 
Order forms are due to the office by Friday, February 9th to spread the love and give 
a little surprise to a friend, teacher, or sibling. Each Candygram is $1 and will be 
delivered to classrooms on Wednesday, February 14th.  All proceeds will be directed 
to support service projects benefiting Concordia, Faith, and our PTL.  Thank you! 

POSITIVE OFFICE REFERRALS CANS FOR CLASSROOMS 

Congratulations to Jalaya Lindsey! She 
has been recognized for her positive 
choices at school by recently receiving a 
positive office referral. Thank you for 
letting your light shine for Jesus!! 
 
 

This is the week that we will be weighing 
cans brought in by our students to see 
which class will be getting a free item at 
our next Fab Food. (Thrilling Thursday is 
coming up on Thursday, Feb. 22). Mark 
your child’s name and grade on the bag. 
Thanks for supporting this project! 

TEAM AND GROUP PHOTO DAY!! FRIDAY, FEBUARY 9TH 

Students that have participated in clubs, band, volleyball, basketball, and 
cheerleading this year have an opportunity to purchase group and individual photos, if 
desired. These photos will be taken Friday, February 9th. Below are the details for 
ordering pictures: 

• All orders will need to be placed by 4pm, the day BEFORE picture day. 

• Only individuals that pre-order will have an individual picture taken. 
• All packages will be shipped directly to players’ homes, so shipping charges 

are collected. 
• All ordering will be done online at https://AccessMyEvent.com/GXY3D3 

A&W NIGHT 2-14-24 NOODLES NIGHT 2-15-25 

Join us next Wednesday, February 14th 
from 4 – 7 P.M. Can’t stop in and stay? 
Then swing through and pick up dinner, 
dessert, or both! 15% of your purchase 
comes back to the school/PTL and is used 
to purchase special items and support 
events for your child! Don’t forget to 
mention you are supporting our school. 

Join us next Wednesday, February 15th 
from 4 – 8 P.M. 100% delicious and 25%  of 
your purchase comes back to the 
school/PTL and is used to purchase special 
items and support events for your child! 
Use code GIVING25 when ordering online 
or simply mention our name at the 
register! Thank you 

 

mailto:office@concordialutheranschool.net
http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/
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  JANUARY STARS AWARD RECIPIENTS 
The following students demonstrated outstanding Christian 
character during the month of February. As such, they were 

recognized during chapel today.        Jordyn Rodriquez, 
Kinsley Warnock, Austin Berg, Taylor Stout, Liliah 
Ludwigsen, Avery Spencer, Luis Rivera, Maxwell Bissett, Lilly 
Janis, Mackenzie Thom, Phenix Wolfe, Molly Silich, Elsie 
Thibault, Brayden Woodly, Ben Graichen, Jonathan 
Blanchard, Sydnee Burns, Lenox Barron, Cole Kosterman, 
and Antonio Velasquez. Kudos to these STARS! 

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND IN JANUARY 
The area of academic emphasis for the month of January 
was Written Expression. The following student is to be 
commended for going above and beyond: Austin Berg, 
Taylor Stout, Kamarion Driver, Jaxon Lui, Walter Jacob, 
Penelope Kleimola, and Jaxon Kovach. 

 
The following students also went Above & Beyond for the 
month of December in Music: Walter Jacob. 

SUMMER BRIDGING PROGRAM 2024 
Younique Minds is partnering with St. John’s Lutheran 
School to host a Lutheran summer bridging and 
enrichment program again this year.  Any families who 
were with the program last year will have the first 
opportunity to sign up. Early-bird Registration begins on 
February 19th. These families will be contacted by email 
from YOUnique Minds. New family registration will open 
March 1st. We will have more information with a detailed 
flyer and registration link at that time. Please consider 
using this program to help set your child up for success in 
the year ahead.  

KEEPING OUR FAMILIES IN PRAYER 
As part of our family, you are in our thoughts and prayers. 
We will be including you in our prayers throughout the 
year, here in school and at our churches. Please join us in 
lifting up the following families and their children, along 
with members of our staff, in your prayers: Mason 
(Madelynn), McNeal (Jonah, Journey), McNeal (Kassidy), 
Medlin (Myles), Mercier (Macy), and Meyers (Aria). 

THIS WE BELIEVE – CONTINUED… 
Jesus invites us to pray and call upon God as “our Father” 
in The Lord’s Prayer. The Lord’s Prayer has many “petitions”. 
We’ll look at the request in each one and cover what it is 
asking of our Almighty God. 
 
Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name…. 

 
The First Petition in this prayer is “Hallowed be Thy name”. 
Luther’s Small Catechism explains that this portion 
acknowledges that God’s name is holy in itself, but we pray 
that it may be kept holy among us also. We keep God’s name 
holy when the Word of God is taught in its truth and purity, 
and we, as God’s children, lead holy lives according to His 

Word. We pray that God would help us do just that by speaking 
truthfully about His Word and by living according to it. By this 
we are keeping His name holy and honoring it.  

  ATTENDING ATHLETIC EVENTS 
For the safety of all students, adult supervision is required 
for your child when attending basketball games. We love 
our students participating in cheering on our teams, but 
each student must have an adult here responsible for their 
care. We will make contact to the parents of students that 
are at games unsupervised, for their safety. 

GRADES CLOSE FOR MIDTERM ON 2/15 
Students are expected to faithfully complete work and 
submit it on time. Any student with an F or a grade point 
average below 2.0 on two consecutive grade reports will not 
be eligible to participate in extra-curricular activities or 
athletics and will be placed on an academic probation plan. 
Please closely monitor your email for gradebook 
notifications regarding missing or low assignments in 
order to assist your child. 

WORSHIP WITH US! 
Come worship with us and join friends and family from school 
at one of these worship services. 

Saturday, 02/10 @ Faith – 4 p.m. 
Saturday, 02/10 @ Pentecost – 5 p.m. 
Sunday, 02/11 @ Pentecost – 8:30 a.m. 
Sunday, 02/11 @ Faith – 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, 02/ @ Holy Cross – 10:00 a.m. 

CHAPEL SERVICES AND OFFERINGS 
January and February offerings will be directed to the South 
Wisconsin District’s Hearts for Jesus project: A Place of 
Refuge. Today we raised $52.00 bringing our total to 
$315.00. A goal of $600.00 has been set to help this ministry. 

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER 
Give all your worries and cares to God, for He cares about 
you. 

~ 1 Peter 5:7 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“Success is about who you are, not what you have.” 

~ Bo Bennett 

Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and excellence in 
academics to our children for life and forever



  CLS ATHLETICS NEWS & NOTES 
 
HELP IS NEEDED FOR OUR UPCOMING HOME 
TOURNMENT THE EAGLE INVITATIONAL…. 
FEBRUARY 22, 2024 – FEBRUARY 24, 2024 
Please use the link listed below to sign up to 
volunteer to help make our tournament a success. 
Many hands make light work, and this is a 
wonderful way to get those final volunteer hours! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E49A8
A723A5FC1-47238589-2024#/ 

Boys’ Basketball practice: 
Monday, B-Squad 4 – 6 p.m. 
Wednesday, A-Squad 4 – 6 p.m. 

 
Girls’ Basketball Practice: 

Friday, February 9th , 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, February 13th , 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

Thursday, February15th  , 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, February 20th , 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

 
Cheerleading practice: 

No Cheer Practice 

 
Upcoming Basketball Games: 
 
Follow TeamReach for updates on tournament 
times for – Thank you 

 
Feb. 8 - 10 A-Squad Boys Only 
Lake Lutheran Tournament @ Shoreland Lutheran 

 
Feb. 22 - 24 E a g l e  I n v i t a t i o n a l   
B-Squad Boys & Girls Only 
 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

 
*Be sure to “like” us on Facebook – available pages are: 

Racine Lutheran High School 
Racine Lutheran High School Admissions 
Racine Lutheran High School Athletics 
Racine Lutheran Alumni 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E49A8A723A5FC1-47238589-2024#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E49A8A723A5FC1-47238589-2024#/

